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THE ANNUAL ASSEMBLY FOR THE ELECTORS OF POTTO HELD ON  
WEDNESDAY 18 MAY 2022 AT 7.00 PM IN THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
Present: Mr A Wilde (Chairman), seven members of the public  
 
Chairman’s Annual Report 
 
The chairman read out the PPC Chairman’s Annual Report, some of the projects highlighted 
included; 

 Improvements to footpaths and bridleways 
 Installation of the new footbridge over Swainby Ellers 
 Traffic speed reduction project 
 Stell Inspections 
 Finger Sign 

 
The Chairman also thanked outgoing Cllr David Hugill for his support over the years and 
welcomed Cllr Bridget Fortune back as she will now represent Potto following recent local 
government elections. 
 
Annual Report from County and District Councillors 
 
Discussed in main meeting. 
 
Village Hall 
 
The Chairman’s report from the Village Hall Committee was discussed. 
 
Views and Comments of Parishioners 
 
A note was received by email from a member of the public this was discussed by those 
present, and it was noted that the activities of this one individual were continuing to cost the 
electors of Potto a great deal of money and diverting time and efforts from potential projects 
and services within the parish. Members of the public also commented on the vexatious and 
inappropriate nature of the contents of the note received from that individual. 
 
Those present wished to thank the Chairman for all his efforts over the past year. 
 
The Chairman declared the meeting closed, AA closed at 7:30pm 


